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PUBLIC AFFAIRS TOPIC: County Services Building Soon To Be Finished
GUEST: County Executive Ben Danner

Residents have watched for months as a new Overton County Services Building sprang
up from the ground on property located between West Main Street and West Broad
Street in Livingston,

The new facility will house several of the county's offices, contain a secure area for
county archives in the lower floor, and provide a centralized, easy-to-access public
building for residents to conveniently visit now and for many years to come.

The actual date for the formal opening/dedication of the new building has not been set at
this time. However, County Executive Ben Danner was our guest on FOCUS ON
COMMUNITY, our public affairs feature that airs on both WLIV AM and WLIV FM at
various times so that most everyone can have the opportunity to listen.

Mr. Danner expressed his satisfaction with-the way the project has moved along. The
county executive says the future occupants are getting really eager to box up and move
from their current location — the recycled old Lady Ann Hospital building — where the air
conditioning system has repeatedly been less than adequate these hot summer months
in the area.

Mr. Danner has kept citizens updated throughout the construction process by way of his
frequent appearances as a guest on our “FOCUS” public affairs program.

WLIV AM & FM are always pleased to welcome Mr. Danner as a guest on the station's
airwaves anytime he has information to pass along to the residents and taxpayers of
Overton County.
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